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STATEMENT FROM THE PREMIER 
The wellbeing of staff and their right to a safe workplace is not negotiable and we will always act on any allegations 
of a serious nature. 

Victoria Police has now concluded an investigation into the Member for Ringwood.  

The Member for Ringwood was asked to resign from the Parliamentary Labor Party in August last year.  

He will not return. 

The complainant will continue to be supported and their privacy must be respected at this time. 


